
From: Michael LeBrun
To: John Snyder
Subject: web site error
Date: Thursday, February 09, 2012 3:58:36 PM

Mr. Snyder,
Are you the webmaster for “nonewwiptax.com”?  The site continues to incorrectly report the
estimated annual cost of a benefit unit to Rural Water Company customers.  I personally spoke
with you regarding the error in our numbers after we first presented them back on January 23,
2012.  As I explained, we double counted the debt service on RWC portion of Bond resulting in a
number that was twice as high as our conservatively high estimate should be.
 
If this is you website, we’d appreciate it if the correction could be made.
 
Respectfully,
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
 
Michael S. LeBrun, P.E.
General Manager
 
 
Nipomo Community Services District
P.O. Box 326
Nipomo, CA  93444-0326
(805) 929-1133
(805) 929-1932 fax
mlebrun@ncsd.ca.gov
 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email and any documents, files or previous email messages
attached to it may contain information that is confidential or legally privileged and is for the sole
use of the intended recipient(s).  If you are not the intended recipient, do not read, print, or save
this email.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution of this email, its contents or
the attachments, is strictly prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the
sender by telephone or reply email and destroy the  original, any attachments and all copies
without reading or saving.
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